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Announcing El Dorado Union High School District’s  

New COVID-19 Dashboard 
 

 

We are eager to share information regarding our District’s “COVID-19 Dashboard” 

with you. We know that there is a lot of information being distributed from a variety 

of sources regarding schools and COVID-19. We will provide you with pertinent data 

about our schools in a transparent and efficient manner, while protecting the 

confidentiality of impacted individuals. Therefore, following the models of public 

health departments and other school districts, we have created a District “COVID-19 

Dashboard”. The dashboard contains numbers of positive students/staff cases and 

numbers of students/staff in quarantine at each of our sites. Please recognize that 

information regarding COVID-19 cases and related quarantines is fluid and changes 

frequently throughout the day. We plan to publish information at our disposal to the 

dashboard each day around 5:00 p.m., Monday-Friday (excluding school breaks). 

 

To view the dashboard, please visit: http://www.eduhsd.k12.ca.us/COVID-19 

 

If you are unable to access the internet, you may view a copy at the District Office 

located at 4675 Missouri Flat Road, Placerville, 95667. 

 

Please note that we will no longer be sending out global messages for each identified 

positive case at your school site. Rather, we ask that you refer to the dashboard for 

daily updates relating to changes in COVID-19 rates in our schools. Our goal is to 

provide you with information without inundating you with messaging. Contact tracing 

will continue and impacted individuals will receive communication in accordance 

with protocol prescribed by the California Department of Public Health. 

 

We are grateful for your ongoing collaboration and cooperation as we navigate these 

challenging times. 
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